
 

1 

City of Marco Island 
Press Release 

 

 
07-31-20 
043 
 
The Yellowbird Road project has completed the preliminary groundwork for the start of 

construction which will begin the week of August 3, 2020.  On Monday August 3rd, 

barricades will be set up at Bald Eagle and Echo Circle (south), closing the roadway to local 

traffic only.  A detour will be set up at Jamaica and Fourwinds to direct traffic west to Bald 

Eagle.  Another detour will be set up at 6th Avenue to direct traffic either east or west on 6th 

Avenue due to roadway closures during phase one of construction.  Phase One will continue 

through November 20, 2020.   

  ### 


